
 

Lynn Brodal, Columbus, Keller Township Chairman 

I support the passing of bill 2329. The city of Larson dissolved some years ago and it is now part of Keller  

township. There is quite a number of streets within Larson that is now owned by Keller township. There 

 are currently 6 occupied homes in Larson. In between these homes and their property is undeveloped  

streets and alleys that used  to be owned by the city but now is owned by the township. The township 

 would like to divest of these properties and the home owners would like to own them. The township 

 does not want the liability or responsibility of these properties. The township has explored selling these  

properties but there is no way of doing so. Passing bill 2329 will allow us to do so. Thank you for  

supporting the passing of this bill.   

 Lynn Brodal   

 

 

 


